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Boy Scouts of America 
Order of the Arrow 

Amangi Nacha Lodge 
 

Council of Chiefs Meeting Minutes 
For the Meeting Held February 20, 2010 

 
Lodge Chief Connor Shinn called the meeting to order at 10 a.m.  Designated Vice 
Chiefs led the Pledge of Allegiance,  the Obligation, and the Invocation. 
 
January 16, 2010 Minutes 
Zachary Burgess, Vice Chief of Communications read the minutes of the last meeting. 
 
Chapter Reports 
Attendance was taken and all Chapters that were present provided Chapter Reports 
and submitted them to the Vice Chief of Communications. 
 
Newsletter Report 
Zack Burgess, the Vice Chief of Communications asked all Chapter officers to submit 
newsletter articles by the end of the Council of Chiefs meeting so he can prepare for the 
next newsletter. 
 
Inductions - Gregory Geraldo 
Greg reminded every to keep copies of the Elections Rosters and to turn them in as 
soon as possible.  The Youth Deadline is April 17 but don't wait to the last minute.  
Conner informed everyone that they should ask for help if they need it. 
 
Membership & Finance Update - Brent Clark 
Brent said that our numbers are 15% of last year's registration and he reminded 
everyone that we can only use the new All-In-One Registration Form until the end of the 
month. 
 
Web Site – Ken Arndt for Mike Gaffney 
Ken reported that Mike is still out of town and that the online Lodge calendar is not up to 
date. 
 
Indian Affairs - Josh Gibson 
Josh reported that the Call Out Ceremonies would all be done at Scout Expo this year.  
They will be done by Subcamps which includes about 4 Chapters.  He said that there 
could be around three members on the team with at least two callers. 
 
AIA Breakout Session 
The Youth session included Fancy Dancing and Grass Dancing. 
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Adult Breakout Session 
The adults covered more details on Inductions, Scout Expo assignments, the Council 
Dinner assignments and information to Chapter Advisors. 
 
Camp Promotions 
There are still employment opportunities available for the paid positions at Camp Cole.  
You must be 15 and over to be considered.  Everyone that helped out at the University 
of Scouting was presented with a pocket flap. 
 
NYLT 
Bill East said that there are still openings for the NYLT summer session.  Currently all of 
the staff members are in the Order of the Arrow. 
 
2009 Vigil Members 
Anthony Colombo announced the names of the members that were approved for Vigil 
membership. 
 
Council Dinner 
Ken Arndt announced that Ron Cowan and Conner Shinn received the Founders Award 
and that Kim Wilkerson was receiving the James E. West Award. 
 
Lodge Adviser 
Ken reminded everyone to submit the election reports as soon as possible and get all of 
our Candidates to the Ordeal. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Zachary Burgess 
Vice Chief Communications 


